
From: Naqeeb Ullah <naqeebullah4@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 7:40 PM 
To: ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: mbaloch@who.int; nawazn@who.int; basit.saddiqui@chipconsulting.org; 'reema.zaib' 
<reema.zaib@chipconsulting.org>; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; 
shabeer.khanzai@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Re: Request for Your Response - Investigation Case of AS Nasima Vs UCDO Zai Ur Rehman 
 
Dear Mr Ahsan, 
 
 
As you know,  UC Trata has no proper health facility and permanent team support center. The only 
school in UC provide them space only in campaign and training days. Rest of the month they have get 
together in other places for program related activities. So blame of concerned AS that UCDO call us for a 
meeting in different places is irrelevant owning to the above discussed reason. 
This issue is also present in other UCs like Muchan,   Cadet college, Batezai etc.  
 
Secondly the blame of concerned supervisor for harassment is baseless as she had not provided any 
evidence for this. During my investigation her under supervisions teams reported her rude and harsh 
behaviour with them. Non of them reported any type harassment of UCDO with any female staff in UC.  
 
Therefore, in the context of above discussed points, I would suggest to issue warning letter to concerned 
supervisor Nasima Bibi. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Syed Naqeebullah 
Tehsil Delivery & Operation 
Officer Tehsil Pishin. 
 
Cell # 03408443002 
           03337790924 
 
On Fri, Dec 1, 2023 at 12:09 PM, ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org 
<ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Naqeeb Ullah, 
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mailto:ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org


We need your stance on the investigation case involving AS Nasima against UCDO Zai Ur Rehman in UC 
Tarata Pishin, as instructed by WHO-PO. We've talked about this before, and we're waiting for your 
response to move forward. 

Please share your stance on this matter as soon as possible. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

Thank you. 

  

Regards. 

Ahsan Qazi 

Project Officer 

0348407859. 

  

 


